
 

From:  

Sent: Tuesday, 2 July 2019 9:52 AM 

To: CR Code 

Subject: FW: Privacy (Credit Reporting) Code 2014 - Variation application - consultation on 

variation to para 12.2 (serious credit infringement) 

Attachments: ARCA Consultation note - paragraph 12.2 (serious credit infringement).pdf 

Dear Elsa, 

CR CODE VARIATION — PROPOSED VARIATION TO PARAGRAPH 12.2 (SERIOUS CREDIT INFRINGEMENT) 

The TIO agrees with ARCA's view that the proposed variation to paragraph 12.2 of the CR Code is required as a 

consequence of the change to paragraph 10.1. We have no objection to the change. 

Regards 
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The Telecommunications Industry Ombudsman acknowledges the traditional owners of country throughout Australia and their 
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the individual or entity to whom they 
are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please delete this email and notify the Telecommunications 
Industry Ombudsman's office by return email or on +61 3 8600 8700. For more information, see the TIO's Privacy Policy. 
All incoming and outgoing emails are securely scanned, including for spam and virus, but we exclude all liability for 
viruses, worms etc in any attachment. 

From:  

Sent: Wednesday, 19 June 2019 11:54 AM 

To:  

 

 

Cc: CR Code <CRCode@arca.asn.au> 

Subject: Privacy (Credit Reporting) Code 2014 - Variation application - consultation on variation to para 12.2 (serious 

credit infringement) 

Dear EDR Scheme Colleagues, 

CR CODE VARIATION — PROPOSED VARIATION TO PARAGRAPH 12.2 (SERIOUS CREDIT INFRINGEMENT) 

As you would be aware from my previous email, ARCA applied to the OAIC to vary the CR Code on 18 April 2019. 
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The application included a variation to paragraph 12.2 (serious credit infringement). This variation was a 'new' 

variation, which had not been specifically addressed in the consultation process (although it was a variation required 

as a consequence of the variation to paragraph 10.1 (payment information) which had been subject to consultation). 

To ensure the necessary consultation requirements are met, ARCA has been asked by the OAIC to conduct a limited 

consultation to support the proposed variation to paragraph 12.2. 

I've attached a consultation note with more information on the proposed variation. 

Given the limited and consequential nature of the change, I propose that any feedback on the proposed variation is 

best provided in writing, by email to CRcode@arca.asn.au by Wednesday 3 July 2019. 

Of course if you would like to discuss the proposed variation further, I'm more than happy to set up a discussion. To 

do so, please contact me on . 

Kind regards, 

Elsa 

  

AUSTRALIAN 
RETAIL 
CREDIT 
ASSOCIATION 

 

ELSA MARKULA 

Legal & Regulatory Affairs Manager 

  
GPO Box 526, Melbourne, VIC, 3001 

 Iww-w.arca.asn.au 

  

At ARCA we value Energy, Innovation, Respect and Integrity in everything we do. 

Please note: I currently work Tuesdays and Wednesdays 
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